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B14 WORLDS — BEAUTY POINT TASMANIA 2018

| write in support of the B14 World and Australian Championships 2017 — 18 to be held at Beauty Point in Tasmania.
| am very pleased to be able to support such a great event, on the shores of beautiful northern Tasmania.

What a great opportunity for Tasmania to present itself to the rest of the world and to show people from countries such
as the United Kingdom and France as well as people from other parts of Australia how warm and welcoming Tasmanian’s
are.

It will be a wonderful sight to see, all the sails of all the boats in and around Beauty Point and with such a focus on sailing
in Tasmania during this period, this will be another event that will be well worth watching.

I would like to extend my thanks to the hard working committee and it’s Chairman Adrian Beswick, for all their hard work
and countless hours to make this event a reality and to ensure that this event is a great success.

I look forward to this event focusing on northern Tasmania, and all the beauty and hospitality that the Tamar region will
offer people who come to Tasmania to participate in the B14 World and Australian Championships over the Christmas /
New Year period.





